
 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 17th 
December 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Merry Christmas! 

If you are celebrating Christmas, we hope that you have a very Merry 
Christmas, and enjoy celebrating with family and friends, whatever your 
circumstances. We hope you all also have a Happy New Year.  

Today is the last day of term for all children. Children should all be back 
in school on Tuesday 4th January.  

Support over the holiday 

If you need support with food over the Christmas holidays, the SHINE 
Project at St Stephen’s Church will be open all next week, and Wednesday 
29th and Thursday 30th December. They have a small food bank. 

The ‘Pop-Up Pantry’ at SHINE will be open on Tuesday 21st December, and 
Thursday 30th December. A week’s fresh food for a family can be bought 
for just £5.  

After School Clubs 

If your child has been given a place at one of our after school clubs in 
January, they have been given a confirmation letter. All children have been 
given a place who wanted one at the Spanish, Glockenspiel, ROCK, Multi-
sports and M.A.D. Clubs. 

Football Club was over-subscribed, so places were allocated to pupils who did 
not go to cricket club this term, and then on a first-come first served basis. 
If your child did not get a letter confirming their place, unfortunately they 
do not have a place, and will be put on a waiting list in case places become 
available.  

All clubs begin in the SECOND week of term (week beginning 10th January). 

Have a wonderful holiday, see you on 4th January 2022!       

Mr Elcock (Deputy Head)  



Nursery 
Morning: Anabiya Afternoon: Vladimir 

Reception 

Spinners: Aariz & Isaac Twisters: Nathan & Hassan 

Year 1 
Delius: Zohaib & Omar Hockney: Asia & Ahmed 

Year 2 

Forster: Shadi & Cherish Lister: Bryan & Hafsah 

Year 3   
Bronte:  Hafsah & Aiza Haworth:  Musa & Fatima 

Year 4   

McMillan:  Numan & Muneeba Priestley:  Laxmi & Ramadan 

Year 5   
Salt:  Areez & Saliha Jowett:  Annabella & Abu Sufian 

Year 6   

Appleton:  Ruhma & David Cartwright:  Logaun  
 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship (Assemblies) on 
Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, once again, be able to 
invite parents to join us in celebrating our pupils’ achievements. We will let you 
know when this will happen. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

Last week’s attendance and punctuality 
 

Nursery 

Morning: 79% & 4 Lates Afternoon: 76% & 10 Lates 

Reception 
Spinners: 88% & 14 Lates Twisters: 78% & 18 Lates 

Year 1 

Delius: 91% & 16 Lates Hockney: 89% 14 Lates 

Year 2 

Forster: 91% & 13 Lates Lister: 91% 13 Lates 

Year 3   
Bronte:  95% & 19 Lates Haworth: 93% & 14 Lates 

Year 4   

McMillan: 91% & 13 Lates Priestley: 94% & 19 Lates 

Year 5   

Salt: 94% & 9 Lates Jowett:  94% & 14 Lates 

Year 6   
Appleton:  92% & 23 Lates Cartwright: 92% & 21 Lates  

 


